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ANNOUNCEMENT:  Myers and Stauffer LLC will now be 
reviewing Promoting Interoperability (PI) Program 
Incentive Applications 
 
 
Effective January 1, 2019 Myers and Stauffer LLC will be reviewing applications 
and supporting documentation submitted by Eligible Professionals requesting 
Promoting Interoperability (PI) Program (formerly Electronic Health Records 
Incentive Program) incentive payments for Program Year 2018.  Attestations 
must continue to be completed in the MAPIR application, just as in prior years.   
 
You may be contacted by Myers and Stauffer if additional information is needed 
to approve a Program Year 2018 incentive payment application.  For more 
information you can contact Myers and Stauffer by email at 
CTMedicaidPI@mslc.com or toll free at 1-855-716-9376.   
 
For more information about Program Year 2018 requirements and required 
documentation, visit their website at 
http://www.mslc.com/Connecticut/ProgramInteroperability.aspx 
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